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Ref:  PWA/JW 
 
 
4 October 2019 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Non-Uniform Day in Aid of Young Minds – Wear Yellow for Mental Health Awareness 

 

I am writing to let you know that there will be a non-uniform day on Thursday 10 October 2019.  The cost of taking 

part in the non-uniform day will be £1.   All proceeds will be donated to the national charity agency Young Minds. 

Students are encouraged to wear yellow as a visible sign of their support for this important cause. 

 

The school Mental Health Champions are coordinating the day and have prepared publicity materials and awareness 

raising presentations for students. A talent show will be hosted as a community event of the lunchtime. 

 

Students who would like to take part in the non-uniform day should bring £1 to school on Thursday 10 October.  Money 

will be collected in period 1 by class teachers. 

 

Please also visit the Mental Health Champion’s website on www.fulfordminds.co.uk 

 

Thank you for your support. 

 
Yours faithfully  
 
 
 
Paul Walker 
Assistant Head 
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